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In This Edition 

 Welcome to Summer!  Temperatures are rising, and it seems the scores have cooled off, 
a little.  Reported scores are: Morris Antwine, AMF Sport league, 11-in-a-row on the Chee-
tah pattern on June 8; John Heard 299 in the AMF Tue Summer on June 30; Mark Newlin 
300 in the AMF Tue Summer June 16; Jim Einhorn Jr 277,289,258-824 the the TNT Tour-
nament on June 28 at AMF; Jeremy Crookston 300 game in the TNT Tournament on June 
28 at AMF.   
 Summer leagues are in full swing and tournaments are being held all over the place.  
Bobby Phillips is running his handicap tournament and his no-tap tournament each month.  
Liberty Lanes are running a monthly Doubles tournament.  The TNT doubles handicap tour-
nament is held each month.  John Heard is also running a scratch tournament on a sport pat-
tern for the adventurous bowlers.  There is a tournament almost every weekend.  These tour-
naments are for you, put on by bowlers just like you.  Please support them. The PBA50 
(Formerly Senior PBA) will be held in AMF Fredericksburg on July 17-19.  This includes a 
Pro-Am tournament on Friday, July 17.  The Pro-Am is a 9-Pin no-tap that you get to bowl 
with 3 of the professionals.  This is a real opportunity to bowl with some of the legends of 
the game. 
 Ladies will be happy to know that Alice’s 23rd Annual Historic Women’s Tournament 
will be held on July 25th at 9:30 am at AMF Fredericksburg. 
 Also, remember the GFUSBCA League Officers Work Shop, to be held at Liberty Cen-
ter, Massaponax.  It will be held on August 1st at 1:00pm.  All league officers should attend. 

The Heat is on! 

Happy 4th of July!!! 

Eye Glasses needed for Haiti.  Shelly Surfer ’s sister is going on a missionary trip to Haiti in a couple of months to provide eye care 
exams.  Last year, she was sent with several pair of eye glasses and they are asking for our help again this year.  They are collecting 
reading glasses, prescription glasses, and even plain sunglasses for donation.  If you have any glasses you would like to donate, please 
leave them in the collection box at the front counter of Liberty Center.  Thank you for your donations! 

mailto:Brenda.Chambers@Parallon.net
mailto:gfusbcnews@gmail.com
mailto:george.french@urs.com
mailto:dmhbucks@gmail.com
mailto:dawn.brown626@yahoo.com
mailto:AMGFUSBCA@gmail.com
mailto:classic52rambler@gmail.com
mailto:djx2inc@va.metrocast.net
mailto:onebowlergrl@aol.com
mailto:Monroe.dm.gavin@gmail.com
mailto:baskets4morris@aol.com
mailto:lksullivan002@aol.com
mailto:AMGFUSBCA@gmail.com
http://www.gfusbca.org
https://www.facebook.com/john.heard.165
https://www.facebook.com/JimEinhorn
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Upcoming Local Tournaments and Events 
 
Bobby’s Handicap Saturday, Jul 11, 8:30pm  AMF, Check in 7:30pm 
 
Heard Scratch Skills Sunday, Jul 12, 10:00am  AMF, Check in 9:00am 
 
Liberty Doubles Handicap Shootout Sunday, Jul 12, 10:00am  Liberty, Check in 9:00am 
 
PBA50 Handicap ProAm Friday, Jul 17, 7:00pm, AMF, Check in 6:00pm 
 
Bobby’s No-Tap  Saturday, Jul 25, 8:30pm  AMF, Check in 7:30 
 
GFUSBCA League Officers Work Shop Saturday, Aug 1, Liberty 1:00pm  
 
Bobby’s Handicap Saturday, Aug 1, 8:30pm  AMF, Check in 7:30 
 
Check GFUSBCA Web Site http://gfusbca.org/events/events.aspx for more events 

Cannon Ball Lanes  Jenkins Road Building 135  
Dahlgren, Virginia 22448 (540) 653-7327  
10 Lanes.   Subway, Cannonball Cafe, pro shop, and league 
bowling. Hours:  Mon, Tue, Wed, Thu 11:00 am to 9:00 pm 
Fri and Sat 11:00 am to 12:00 midnight; Sunday Noon to 
6:00 pm  

Liberty Center Massaponax 5801 Southpoint Center  Blvd., Fredericksburg, VA 22408  
(540) 710-0234  
48 Lanes.  A cozy bar & grill,  Mullan's Pro Shop, locker area, snack bar, arcade and party 
rooms to rent, for any type/size of occasion.  2nd Level Liberty Laughs Comedy 
Club,  another Box Seats bar & grill with a huge dance floor, pool tables, darts, plus offices 
and additional rooms to rent for 20 to 200 people.  Hours:  Mon-Thu 10:00 am to Midnight  
- Friday to 10:00am to 1:00am - Sat 9:00 am to 1:00am - Sunday 9:00am to Midnight  

AMF  Fredericksburg Lanes  12100 Kilarney Dr . Freder icksburg, VA 
22407  (540) 786-2695 
50 Lanes.  McCorvey’s Pro Shop.  Separate Bar area and arcade-style video 
games.  Locker area and snack bar.  Hours:  Mon-Thu 10:00 am to 10:00 
pm - Friday 10:00 pm to Midnight - Sat 9:00 am to Midnight - Sunday 
9:00am to 10:00 pm 

GFUSBCA Bowling Centers 

The GFUSBC Association consist of 3 bowling centers; 
AMF Fredericksburg, Liberty Center Massaponax, Cannon Ball Lanes Dahlgren 

27 certified leagues 18 mixed leagues; 6 women's leagues; 
1 men's league; 2 youth leagues 

http://www.libertycenterva.com/menu.html
http://www.libertycenterva.com/room-rentals.html
http://www.libertylaughscomedyclub.com/
http://www.libertylaughscomedyclub.com/
http://www.libertycenterva.com/box-seats-lounge-upper-level.html
http://www.libertycenterva.com/billiards--darts.html
http://www.libertycenterva.com/menu.html
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Paul Rumbaugh II 
Bowling Achievements 

Deborah Johnson 
Meritorious Service 

Donnell (D.J.) Johnson 
Meritorious Service 

To be Inducted into Hall of Fame 2014-2015 

Brenda Chambers 
Meritorious Service 

James Wolfe 
Bowling Achievements 

Mullan’s Pro Shop 
Steve Mullan, Owner and Operator of Mullan’s Pro Shop Liberty  
Center Massaponax 5801 Southpoint Centre Boulevard,  
Fredericksburg, VA 22407   
 
Mullan’s Pro Shop is a Storm VIP Pro Shop.  We sell balls from Storm,  Roto Grip, Ebonite,  
Columbia 300, Hammer, Track, Brunswick, DV8, Motiv, Radical, Lane #1 and other great brands.   
 
We  sell shoes from Dexter, Storm, and Brunswick as well as Gloves, Braces, Towels, shoe covers, 
Tape, powders and all  
other kinds of Sundry items. 
 

Services include: Ball Plugging (one hour service), Layout and Drilling, Surface adjustment,  Resurfacing, Oil Extraction, Name 
Engraving and Consultation.   
 
We install Thumb Slugs, Turbo Switch Grips, and Interchangeable Thumbs, Finger Inserts, and Ball Static Weight  
measurements.   
 
Lessons by appointment. 
 
We accept:  

 
Member of  International Bowling Pro Shop Instructors Association (IBPSIA). 

 
Advertisement 
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Youth News 

State and Nationals Participants  

Final Practice  

3:00pm at AMF ($9.00) 

July 19, 2015 

Coaches will be leading the practice to better assist 

in preparing for tournament participation.  Most prac-

tice will consist of different drills to help you be more 

versatile and consistent. 

GFUSBCA Youth Scholarship Award Recipients 
 
 

Rachel Cropp  $500.00 
 
 
 
 

Josh Detwiler $500.00 

Saturday Youth Legends 
 Bowler of the Year 

Bumpers: Matthew Merritt 
Juniors: Israel "Izzy" Kelly & Ethan Iversen 

Seniors: Josh Eggleston 

GFUSBCA Youth News 

The Fall Bowling Leagues have ended and the Summer Leagues are in full force.   Two practice leagues 
have been established to prepare are area youth bowlers for the upcoming Virginia State, Nationals, and 
Jr. Gold Tournaments.  Many volunteer coaches are on hand during the practice leagues to assist the 
bowlers in refining their bowling skills as well as teaching how to shoot on the different oil patterns.  

This year we have great representation from the Youth in the Fredericksburg area.  A total of 57 youth 
are attending the VA Youth State Tournament in Roanoke.   14 will be travelling to Chicago, IL to par-
ticipate in the Youth Open and 5 of our youth have qualified for Jr. Gold Tournament in Chicago.   

In addition to the two practice leagues, a new Youth Challenge League has been formed.  This league 
bowls on Monday evenings at AMF and is a Jr. Gold Qualifying League!  This league will qualify three 
bowlers, two in the U20 division and one in the U15 division.  The qualifying numbers is based on the 
number of Jr. Gold Members participating in the league.  If you are interested in joining a league like 
this, check with your bowling center for the next start date.  

Upcoming Youth Tournament: 

Registration is open for this year’s Danny Wiseman Bowling 

Tournament.  There are already several registered from Fred-

ericksburg.  The entry form can be found at: 

http://www.dannywisemanbowling.com/

pdfs/2015_entry_form2.pdf   

2015 Danny Wiseman Youth Scholarship 

Tournament 

Sunday, October 11 at 8:00am 

AMF Country Club Lanes in Rosedale, 

Maryland 

https://www.facebook.com/events/389380751264938/?ref=4&action_history=null
https://www.facebook.com/events/389380751264938/?ref=4&action_history=null
https://www.facebook.com/pages/AMF-Country-Club-Lanes/142976749079127
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Rosedale-Maryland/104040209631216
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Rosedale-Maryland/104040209631216
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USBC Mobile App 
The free USBC Mobile app is a great way to ac-
cess information on the go. Available only to 
USBC members, the USBC Mobile app pro-
vides quick access to your statistics, Find A 
Member, the USBC Rulebook, BowlTV and the 
latest news. 

According to USBC, they will no longer be 
printing rule books.  Rule books can be down-
loaded in PDF format and printed, as well as 
downloaded to your mobile devices.   

This app is available on both ios (iPhone) and 
Android devices through the iTunes store, 
Google apps store and Samsung app store.  

Everyone with a smartphone or tablet should 
download this app. 

Changes to Sport Bowling program 

The Sport Bowling program will undergo several changes for the 2015-2016 season, which starts Aug. 1, to 
encourage more bowlers and leagues to take advantage of competing on challenging lane conditions and to 
improve certified tournament average integrity. 

Starting with the 2015-2016 season, leagues that want to compete on Sport Bowling conditions will desig-
nate as a Sport/Challenge league on the league application form; bowlers competing in the league will have 
a corresponding icon next to their average for that league. Leagues choosing to compete on Sport lane pat-
terns now will have the opportunity to report as a Sport/Challenge league without submitting lane tapes or 
requiring bowlers to purchase membership upgrades. The USBC Sport membership, including the awards 
program, will be discontinued as bowlers no longer will need to purchase a membership upgrade to com-
pete in Sport leagues. 

The Sport Bowling page of BOWL.com will re-launch July 1 with complete information and reference ma-
terials for bowlers, league secretaries and proprietors. The page will have Sport Bowling patterns, video 
tips on how to play certain Sport patterns, ideas for league formats and more information to help start and 
run a Sport Bowling league. 

To summarize, Bowlers in sport leagues will no longer have to pay the extra $15.00 for the sport card.  
Centers will no longer have so submit lane tapes (a time consuming process) and the awards will be the 
same as the regular house shot awards. 

USBC News 

USBC Southern Regional Manager, Jim Zebehazy, retired after 33 years of service to the 
bowling industry.  Robin L. Marshall  began transition to the position of USBC Southern 
Regional Manager on June 8th, and will fully take the position on August 1, 2015.  Robin 
served 3 years as the Northeast Regional Manager and is looking forward to continuing 
the mission of a united bowling community that is educated and engaged 
 
Here is Robin’s contact information:  
Robin L. Marshall   robin.marshall@bowl.com  817-385-8249  

mailto:robin.marshall@bowl.com
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Wilkinson elected USBC President 

Frank Wilkinson of Staten Island, New York, has been elected president of USBC and 
Cathy DeSocio of Wichita, Kansas, will serve as vice president for the 2015-2016 sea-
son.  

Professional Women’s Bowling Tour 
The Professional Women’s Bowling Association (PWBA) Tour will re-launch in 2015 with a three-year fund-
ing commitment from the United States Bowling Congress (USBC) and Bowling Proprietors’ Association of 
America (BPAA). Preliminary plans call for a nine-event tour running from mid-summer through early fall. 

USBC Bowling Academy 
The USBC Bowling Academy offers instructional videos featuring Team USA and USBC-Certified 
Gold coaches as well as other professionals in the bowling world. The goal is to provide education, 
advice and instruction that will give bowlers the tools needed to improve their game and become 
more knowledgeable about the sport of bowling. The videos and coaches are the best in the world.   
 
Sign up for the FREE monthly newsletter and a premium subscription for access to all of the videos.  

http://www.bowl.com/News/NewsDetails.aspx?id=23622324082
http://click.news.bowl.com/?qs=3536011ca5d343b24434e4141984f2083533eb9576324ec5a1b3252036e10d6d

